
 
 

 
621 27th Street Road 
Garden City, CO 80631-8466 
970-351-0041 
 
To:  Town of Garden City Board of Trustees  
 
From:  Ronica Lara 
  Ron-Lee-Von LLC DBA The White Horse Inn LLC 
 
Subject: Festival Permit Application  
 
Applicant: Ronica Lara 
  2750 8th Ave,  
  Garden City, CO 80631-8466 
   
 

   I, Ronica Lara, am requesting to be allowed use at 620 and 621 27th Street Road, property owned by 
the Town of Garden City, for a Town of Garden City event. The event, called Bootleggin’ Days 2024, 
on August 23 and 24, 2024.   
 

 This letter, signed by the Mayor, is intended to show permission for these events to be held at the 
parking lot at 620 and 621 27th Street Road Garden City, CO on the dates submitted on their 
application. 

 
 Thank you in advance for your time and attention to this matter. 
 
 
 I represent the Board of Trustees of The Town of Garden City and hereby authorize the use of the 

parking lot at 620 27th Street Road. 
 
 
 __________________________________ 
 Filbert Archuleta, Mayor 
 Town of Garden City, CO  


